

Creating Solutions Across Jurisdictional Boundaries

Chai

Steve Ehlmann County Executive St. Charles County Vice Chair

Kurt Prenzler Chairman Madison County Board

2nd Vice Chair Lyda Krewson Mayor, City of St. Louis

Executive Committee

Tim Brinker Presiding Commissioner Franklin County

Robert Elmore Chairman, Board of Commissioners Monroe County

Dennis Gannon County Executive, Jefferson County Mark A. Kern

Chairman, St. Clair County Board

Dr. Sam Page
County Executive, St. Louis County

Members

Robert Eastern III

Robert Eastern III Mayor, City of East St. Louis Reggie Jones St. Louis County Richard Kellett St. Louis County

James Knowles III Municipal League of Metro St. Louis Mark Kupsky President, Southwestern Illinois Council of Mayors Cheryl Maguire Vice President, Southwestern Illinois

Vice President, Southwestern Illinois
Council of Mayors
Robert Marquart
Alderman, City of Union
Franklin County
Roy Mosley

Lewis Reed
President, Board of Aldermen
City of St. Louis
Herbert Simmons
President, Southwestern Illinois
Metropolitan & Regional
Planning Commission
Michael Walters

John White St. Charles County Regional Citizens Barbara Geisman

C. William Grogan John A. Laker

Patrick McKenna

James M. Wild

Madison County

St. Clair County

Ron Williams

Non-voting Members

Holly Bieneman

Illinois Department of Transportation

Vacant

Illinois Department of Commerce

and Economic Opportunity

Missouri Department of Transportation
Taulby Roach
Bi-State Development

Aaron Willard Missouri Office of Administration Executive Director Memo to: Board of Directors

From: Staff

Subject: St. Louis Lambert International Airport

Date: February 12, 2020

Over the past three years there has been significant discussion as to the future management of St. Louis Lambert International Airport. Understanding that Lambert is owned by the City of St. Louis, many local leaders throughout the region believe that Lambert is a regional asset in many ways, and one of the key elements to our current and future economic growth.

At the January 21, 2020 Executive Advisory Committee Meeting the representative for the Municipal League of Metro St. Louis asked that the East-West Gateway Board of Directors have a conversation regarding how the City of St. Louis, and the region, can work collaboratively to strengthen and improve the airport, and the region, into the future. The Board of Directors had that conversation at their January 29 meeting and has directed staff to begin identifying a scope for the study of St. Louis Lambert International Airport. Staff will report to the Executive Advisory Committee on progress made toward the development of the study scope.

Gateway Tower One Memorial Drive, Suite 1600 St. Louis, MO 63102-2451

314-421-4220 618-274-2750 Fax 314-231-6120

webmaster@ewgateway.org www.ewgateway.org